
August 20,2009 

-VIA HAND DELIVERY- 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-00850 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On August 19, 2009 Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) filed a Notice of 
Intent to Request Confidential Classification. The August 191h Notice of Intent attached 
confidential material identified as Attachment 2. A Notice of Intent to Request 
Confidential Classification of Requested Compensation Information and Request for 
Continued Confidential Treatment of Previously Provided Compensation Information 
Pending Appeal will be submitted today along with the correct documents for which FPL 
seeks confidential classification. 

FPL respecthlly requests that the confidential material filed with the Notice of 
Intent on August 19,2009 be returned to the company and replaced with the confidential 
material being filed today, August 20, 2009. 

Sincer y, 4- 
Natalie F. Smith 
Director, Regulatory Relations 

FPSC-CLIHMISSION CLERK 


